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To: "Mickelson, Erik" <Erik.Mickelson@anadarko.com>

Erik, attached is the approved site investigation and remediation plan by which spill 445876 was closed. There was a
typographical error in the number of the project in the subject line of the previous email sent.

Based on review of the information submitted in project 9979, it appears that the proposed investigation activities and
proposed remedial actions in the approved site investigation and remediation plan will be adequate to remediate impacted
groundwater at the site of the spill (445876). However, should future conditions at the site indicate contaminant
concentrations in soils exceeding COGCC standards or if ground water is found to be significantly impacted, further
investigation and/or remediation activities may be required at the site.

Peter

Peter Gintautas Ph.D.
Environmental Protection Specialist - Northeastern Colorado
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